Project update August 2023

. Mt Iron Roundabout

Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency is building as part of its
Road to Zero Safe Infrastructure Programme, a roundabout
to keep everyone safe, and improve access for cyclists and
pedestrians at the busy Mt Iron SH6/SH84 intersection in
Wanaka. Construction is estimated to be completed by
April 2024.

Over winter, we've been busy relocating services and forming the
Mount Iron side of the roundabout.

From early August, crews will be moving on to the roads to
begin work on changes to the road layout leading into the new
roundabout. With crews working on the highways there will be
delays at times, as we move traffic safely around the roundabout
worksite.

Kerbs and channels installed at
new roundabout site

Timing of works - Monday - Saturday between 7am and 7pm.

Impact of work - Traffic management including a permanent lower
speed restriction until work is completed, intermittent construction
noise, and vibration. There may be times we are required to work at
night to minimise disruption to road users. We'll work directly with
any residents or businesses experiencing greater levels of disruption. 3
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Changes to traffic layout - Traffic management may change regularly -3 —
while construction work is being undertaken. These changes mean e
speeds will be slower around the construction site, temporary Inspecting the new roundabout
traffic lanes will be installed and stop/go may be operating. Please
prepare for delays and allow extra time to complete your journey.
Drive carefully, observe the signs and follow the directions of traffic
management crews, they’re there to help and keep you safe.

Visit our project website www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/mt-iron-roundabout
(QR code alongside)
Email mountironupgrade@nzta.govt.nz
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